SCRABBLE( N.S.W

AUSTRALIAN SCRABBLE PLAYERS ASSOCIATION (NSW DIVISION)

Region co-ordinator contact details go on this line: Name: Phone: Email: Address: 

Date

The Principal

School Name

School Address

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to make you aware of an initiative being undertaken by ASPA (NSW). I am referring to School Scrabble, organized into regions within New South Wales, with each region co-ordinated by an experienced club player.

With the generous support of Mattel and Macquarie Publishing, ASPA (NSW) has put together a Scrabble starter kit which we will give to any school which commits to forming a Scrabble group. The kit contains two Scrabble sets, a Macquarie dictionary, a booklet  of allowable two- and three-letter words, laminated reference word lists, rules of play and other useful items. All that is needed from your school is the name of a teacher or anyone else who is interested in co-ordinating a Scrabble group within your school.

The enclosed sheet highlights some benefits to be derived from a Scrabble group at your school. Students who excel at the game will be able to represent your school at regional competitions, organized by me and run by an established local Scrabble club.

ASPA (NSW) has established a web site devoted entirely to School Scrabble within the state. On it can be found: a School Scrabble FAQ; details of the existing School Scrabble network; a section where school co-ordinators and students can download Scrabble resources and a section which will contain results of School Scrabble tournaments across the State. The web address is currently broken.
If your school joins  the School Scrabble network, and you are given a Scrabble starter kit, your nominated school co-ordinator will receive all the necessary guidance from me. All that I ask in return is that the kit is returned if the Scrabble group does not eventuate.

Should your school wish to join the School Scrabble network, please have the teacher you nominate contact me directly. I will then arrange for a Scrabble starter kit to be sent so that the Scrabble group can be started.

I look forward to assisting if your school decides to form a Scrabble group,

Yours faithfully

Region Co-ordinator

ASPA (NSW)

